
Hello,  

I currently live in rural Polk County. I wish to express my support for the following redistricting:  

Congressional Map B 

House Map B 

Senate Map B 

As a rural Oregonian, many of the proposed redistricting only serve to continue to silence the voices of rural Oregonians 

by diluting their votes. We do not have the same needs in common as the largest cities in Oregon. Please choose 

Congressional Map B, House map B, and Senate Map B, which will give rural Oregonians the best chance of our choices 

being reflected and our voices being heard.  

Sincerely, 

Heather Chase 

  

 


